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Care, Collaboration, Challenge 
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Wednesday 5th May 2021 
 
Dear Parent 
 
As usual, the school bungalow will be used for polling day on Thursday 6th May. As the bungalow 
is completely separate from the school, there is no additional risk to your child during the school 
day. Please ensure that you keep to social distancing guidelines, especially if you are using the 
Key Stage 1 entrance at the side of the bungalow. If you prefer to avoid the bungalow entrance 
on polling day, the Lavenham Road gate will be open as usual, or feel free to use the other 
pedestrian entrance at the front of the school, come across the crossing and then along the path 
to the Key Stage 1 playground. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
A. Willett 
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